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March 10, 2014 
 
 
 
Cathy Tabor 
Director, Marketing and Communications 
The Center for Campus Fire Safety 
10 State Street 
Newburyport, MA 01950 
 
Sent via email 
 
 
 
Dear Cathy, 
 
I just want to thank you, Paul Martin and the Center’s Board for the great work you are doing for the 

Campus Fire Safety community. Your dedication to disseminating up-to-date, correct and timely 

information on a series of important fire safety subjects is unequalled. 

Your organization has made communicating to the campus fire community seamless and efficient and 

both as an NFPA technical committee member and in my position at Hughes Associates I thank you all 

for your hard work. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Wayne D. Moore, P.E. 
Vice President – Corporate Development 
 


